
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Chris Franco <  
> Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 5:31 PM 
> To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
> Subject: Deputation Oct 25, 2021 
>  
> Hello Wendy 
>  
> I’d like to put a deputation for the licensing bylaw being introduced and voted on. Oct 25, 2021 
>  
>  
> Chris Franco  
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